
Copley Primary School Newsletter  
Friday 27th November 2020  Issue 11 

 

01422 354209      head/admin/clerical@copley.calderdale.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Nativity Costumes Needed!  

If you have any old Nativity     

costumes that you wouldn’t mind   

donating to school please could you 

bring them to the school office. 

Thank you. 

Christmas Cards 

Please could all      
Christmas cards be sent 

into school by Friday 11th 
December so that they 

can be quarantined over 
the weekend to be sent 
out the following week. 

Thank you.  

 

Henkeepers 

Bankhouse have been picked to be the Henkeepers for next week.  

For all those families who are on duty over Christmas holidays we have several slots 
for you to come and have a little training on the routines for our lovely ladies. We 
have tried to arrange them just before pick up or drop off to make it easier.  

The sessions are:- 

Monday 7th Dec at 3.00pm  

Tuesday 8th Dec at 9.00am 

Thursday 10th Dec at 9.00am 

Thursday 11th Dec at 3.00pm 

Please can you let me know which session is best for you via 
head@copley.calderdale.sch.uk  
 

Thank you.  

School Website 

We have updated our school website. The new website is now available to view but parts of it 
are still under construction.  

We hope you find the new website easier to navigate than the old one. 

The new website address is  
https://www.copleyprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

mailto:head@copley.calderdale.sch.uk
https://www.copleyprimarycalderdale.org.uk


What's happening in school week beginning Mon 30th November 

Weekly attendance %  

in each class 

Northdene 100 

Bankhouse 98 

Kings Lea 100 

Greenpark 99 

Riverwood 99 

Springwood 99 

Calder 98 

Lydbrook 98 

Woodhouse 99 

Mon 30th Nov 3.30-4.30pm  Multi Sports—Greenpark 

Tues 1st Dec  3.30-4.30pm Multi Sports—Riverwood 

 

Weds  2nd Dec 8-8.45am—Year 6 Booster Club Literacy 

3.30-4.30pm  Multi Sports—Springwood 

 

Thurs 3rd Dec 3.30-4.30pm—Year 6 Booster Club Numeracy  

Fri 4th Dec Virtual Celebration Assembly   

 

Talk Homework 

To coincide with antibullying week we will be spending two 
weeks looking at bullying and how we can minimise the   
effect of this in school. Our topic for next week is - 

What would you do with a million pounds to make the world 
or your community a better place? 

This topic will be discussed from Monday 30th November 

Celebration Assembly 

Our Celebration Virtual         
Assembly is on the        

website homepage for you to 
view.  

Congratulations to all our  

Leaf Winners this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

Savile House were our 

house point winners this 

week.  

Well done to everyone in 

Savile! 

 

 

 

Mrs Beaumont Update  

For those parents in Greenpark, Mrs Beaumont will be 
taking her maternity leave from early January and plans 
to remain at home until the end of the summer term. 

We will be recruiting for her maternity leave replacement 
over the next few weeks and will contact you once we can 
share the successful candidate with you.  


